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Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

Thank You 21st /22nd July  1st Collection  € 1,625  2nd Collection  €740 

The Relics of Saints Louis and Zélie Martin  
and  

Saint Thérèse of Lisieux 
 

will visit St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral 

on Sunday 5th August 2018 
 

The Relics will be present during the 11.00 a.m. Mass and 6.00 p.m. Mass 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Carmelite Family is blessed to have a Family of Saints associated with them: Saints Louis and 

Zélie Martin and their youngest daughter, Saint Thérèse of Lisieux. The Martin Family embody 

what is best in family life and offer a wonderful example of what a family can become. Saints Louis 

and Zélie are two of the Patron Saints of this year’s World Meeting of Families. In conjunction with 

the organisers of the World Meeting of Families, Carmelites have arranged that the Relics of Saints 

Louis, Zélie and Thérèse will come from Lisieux and be in Ireland for the World Meeting of                 

Families.  

The Relics will journey through  Ireland as a form of pilgrimage  leading up to the World Meeting 

itself and leading away from it afterwards. 


